Conversation with Dale Hoff, FEMA Region 6

9-12-12

Dale Hoff and I discussed the construction of the snack shack in the Mariposa Detention Facility this morning.  

Items discussed:

1. Since the construction of the Mariposa flood control facility, flood waters have never come up to this location.

2. The ground elevation is at 5110 and the BFE is at 5118.

3. The snack shack will not be built in a location where there is moving water.

4. Dale provided construction techniques for the building.
a. The building can be concrete slab on grade.

b. The building can be constructed of steel that is well anchored to the slab.

c. The building must contain vents to pass flood waters through.

d. The electrical must be above the BFE or GFI protected.

e. We should address the sewage tanks.

f. He mentioned Technical Bulletin #7.

g. This information should be in the Floodplain Development Permit.

5. Dale said to record that we spoke and that he was OK with this plan.
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